PUBLIC HEARING
CANCELLED FOR

JAN. 21, 2021

VILLAGE OF CORFU RESIDENTS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

The Zoning Board of Appeals for Village of Corfu will conduct a remote Public Hearing at 6:30 PM on
Thursday, January 21, 2021. The purpose of this Public Hearing is to allow any and all interested parties an
opportunity to comment on zoning changes to Mixed Use for 18 E. Main St., Corfu NY.

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic and the State and Federal restrictions on large
meetings or gatherings and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 220.1 issued March 12, 2020
suspending the Open Meeting Law-extended through January 29, 2021, the meeting will be held electronically
via phone conference instead of a public meeting open for the public to attend in person.

Zoning Board
Thu, Jan 21, 2021 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM (EST)

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/231226613

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States: +1 (571) 317-3122

Access Code: 231-226-613

Dated: January 13, 2021

Jennifer Eck, Clerk Treasurer



